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Granite Island Causeway Project  
Night Works  
 

The South Australian Government has committed $43 million towards the Granite Island Causeway 

Project to be delivered by the Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department). The new 
Causeway is being constructed next to the existing Causeway and will continue to deliver social and 
economic benefits to the region. It will also provide a long-term solution that is environmentally 
sensitive.  

 
In order to minimise disruption to Causeway users, additional works will be undertaken on the new 
Causeway and within the Victor Harbor compound at night. These works will commence from          
Monday, 28 June 2021, and continue through to late September 2021 between the hours of 5pm and 

2.30am, Monday to Friday, weather permitting.  
 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work 
will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically 

possible.  
 
The project team will continue to undertake noise monitoring during the works. Noise management 
measures, such as scheduling noisier tasks for completion by 10pm and the use of noise barriers, will 

be put in place, where required.  
 
The scheduling of night works on the project has been carefully considered and planned so that no 
night works (including piling at night) are undertaken on Granite Island. This forms part of the project’s 

mitigation measures for penguins, whales and other sensitive marine fauna. Daytime construction 
works will continue as currently scheduled, including piling works.  
 
The Department appreciates your cooperation and patience while these important works are 

undertaken.  
 
Members of the public are encouraged to register their details to receive updates and information as it 
becomes available.  

 
To find out more about the project, provide feedback or register to receive project updates, please: 

visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/gicauseway   Phone: 1300 049 048    Email: dit.gicauseway@sa.gov  
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